
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

Potential sites for consideration as identified by the Art Selection Committee with the understanding 
artists may suggest other sites for consideration: 
 
* Two areas under the 2nd floor walkway that are part of the main corridor lobby and are the figurative 
“gateways” into the areas for blind clients into the north wing and deaf clients into the south wing. 
 
* The formal entry south of the building and the adjacent plaza / planting area to west.  Any proposal for 
this area would need to be coordinated with the site plan features currently in construction. 
 
* Two entrance areas into the exterior courtyard. This courtyard has been carefully designed for the 
needs of the deaf and blind and any engagement with this space would need to carefully consider these 
conditions.  
 
* The courtyard is bordered on the north, south and west with glass corridors. 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 


